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let’s watch out for each other

in this issue: Back to Basics

Report Card

Vocabulary Pop Quiz

Detention

2015 Photo Contest 

Homecoming--National Night Out

Graduates--PVE-CARES

Area Coordinator Reports

Our Flags, Our Spirit 

NW website: www.pvenw.org

NW Area Coordinators
With 6 amazing areas in Palos Verdes Estates, 
each have their unique character and their 
own special challenges. PVE NW is currently 
seeking energetic and engaged residents to 
serve as Valmonte and Lunada Bay East Area 
Coordinators, also known as “Cheerleading 
Coaches”. As part of the NW Board of Directors, 
they work with the PVE Police Department to 
engage Block Captains and general membership 
in NW and be your area point of contact.

Kids, parents and neighbors! Take 2 minutes 
and give yourself a grade on how you’re doing 
with these easy and basic ways to prevent crime 
in your home and neighborhood.  

If we all do our part to make an “A”, we’ll tell 
criminals that we are watching.  Don’t become a 

victim of an easily preventable crime!  

• �Increase communication and cooperation in crime 
prevention and safety between residents and the 
Police Department.

• �Develop and coordinate resident-oriented crime 
prevention, safety programs literature and 
publicity.

• �Increase awareness and educate residents, 
including children and business partners, in 
crime prevention.

• �Increase resident awareness of criminal 
activity and the functioning of the criminal 
justice system.

• �Inform residents how, what and when to 
report information to assist the Police in 
the apprehension of suspected criminals.

• �Encourage and assist neighbors knowing 
neighbors.

NW Block Captains 
Block Captains, aka “Spirit Team Captains” are 
the heart and soul of the NW Program, connecting 
neighbors and sharing safety awareness. They 
are the main communication link between 
NW Board and their neighbors. We need Block 
Captains to help neighbors get to know one 
another, work together, look out for each other 
to make neighborhoods safer. Whether you’re 
a new or long-time resident of PVE, you’re a 
perfect candidate to be a NW Block Captain. 

Report Card

CRIME 
PREVENTION ACTIVITIES FOR YOUR HOME

BEING A CONNECTED NEIGHBOR

Locking your doors when you leave home.Locking your car, hiding valuables from sight.  Setting your alarm when you leave home.  Keeping your garage door closed.Locking gates to back and side yards.  Setting lights on timers when you’re away.    
Having a trusted neighbor watch out for your 
home when you’re away. 

Being watchful and aware in your 
neighborhood.   

Reporting suspicious activities to the PVE Police 
Department.

Completing a Police Department Vacation form 
while away for an extended time. 

Spring Semester, 2015
Palos Verdes Estates

A = ExcellentB = GoodC = AverageD = Below AverageF = Fail
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Neighborhood Watch 101: 
Back to Basics/Our Charter

Grade Yourself on Safety

NW Members 
That’s you, “The Winning Team”. Neighborhood 
Watch only works if you are part of the team, so 
join or renew today. The immediate benefit of 
membership is getting to know your neighbors 
and learning how to support one another in 
preventing crime. Your membership keeps you 
connected with vital community messages and 
weekly crime reports from the Police Dept.  Sign 
up via PayPal at www.pvenw.org or use the 
enclosed envelope. Get involved and join!

1. know your neighbors
2. see something? say something!
3. lock up everything







Calendar of Events
1st Saturday of the Month – Meet Mayor George Bird at City Hall, 		

	 10am-12 noon

APRIL
18	 Energy & Environmental Expo at City Hall, 10am-2pm

MAY	
5	� PVE CARES Senior Program Introduction PV Golf Club,  

11am-1pm

11-15	Police Memorial Week

JUNE
2	 Special Olympics Torch Run (PVDW), 10am –11am

JULY
4	� Independence Day Celebration at Malaga Cove School, 

10am-12 noon

TBD	 Big Band Concert

AUGUST
4	 National Night Out, 5:30pm-8:00pm

SEPTEMBER
10	 PVE CARES “Doctors Talk” at PV Golf Club, 10am-1pm

OCTOBER
15	 California Shakeout – Be Prepared, 10:15am

23	 Senior Health Fair at Neighborhood Church, 10am

  

Area Coordinator Reports

LUNADA BAY EAST Carolyn Lizdenis

Palos Verdes Estates is a great place to live, 
especially Lunada Bay.  Although we live in a 
safe place, we need not take it for granted.  
There are plenty of people who would like our 
material items.  Please don’t make it easy for 
them.  Lock your cars, your houses, close your 
garage doors, and keep an eye out for any 
suspicious activity.  If we relax our safeguards, 
word gets out, and then we all are a target.  
Let’s not entice the criminals.

 

CAROLYN LIZDENIS Teamdonate.re@cox.net 

VALMONTE Karen Logan

I love living in Valmonte! The trail, the  
eucalyptus trees and the neighbors make it 
a wonderful place to call home. Valmonte is 
unique as a main point of entry to PVE from 
the streets and the bridal trail.  Let’s all ensure 
that crime is not invited in by being watchful 
and vigilant. If you see something, say 
something – it is part of being a good neighbor 
and keeping our neighborhood great!

KAREN LOGAN  kklogan1@mac.com

LUNADA BAY SOUTH Larry Manth

Our country is built upon the strength and 
character of our citizens.  Sometimes situations 
call upon us to be the eyes and ears of the 
police department.  Neighborhood Watch is 
a program that allows us to fight crime and 
bonds us through service to our community.  
The PVE Police Department helps keep us 
safe and responds quickly to any issue we 
communicate to them.  I encourage you 
to help by being part of our NW program, 
whether as Block Captain or just keeping your 
eyes and ears alert to any potential issue in 
your neighborhood.  We need everyone’s help!

LARRY MANTH Larrymanth@gmail.com

MALAGA COVE Cheryl Kohr 

Connecting with other people makes you 
feel good!  Being acquainted with neighbors is 
what makes a community.  It also provides a 
measure of security when we look out for each 
other.  After being a Block Captain for many 
years, I am pleased to be an Area Coordinator.  
Working with the PVE Police Department is a 
privilege.  If you live in Malaga Cove and are 
interested in being a Block Captain, contact 
me.

CHERYL KOHR  c_kohr@hotmail.com
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MONTEMALAGA John Teng

Joining as the new Area Coordinator, John Teng 
will be supporting Block Captains and general 
NW members in Montemalaga. As a resident on 
the 1700 block of Via Coronel with his wife and 4 
children, John is a licensed Civil Engineer speaking 
English, Spanish and Mandarin Chinese. Please join 
the NW Board and PVE PD in welcoming John Teng. 

MARCELLE MCCULLOUGH MMcCullough@pvestates.org

JOHN TENG  brotherteng@gmail.com

LUNADA BAY WEST  Anne Celestin

 Spring in Lunada Bay... is there anything 
better. I love this time of year when the 
flora and fauna come into bloom with their 
beautiful fragrance and vibrant colors. I don’t 
know about you but as I walk around this 
amazing part of our little community I feel SO 
incredibly grateful to get to live here. My goal 
this year is to be able to meet and connect 
with so many more people in our “village” 
to enjoy this amazing place together. In the 
meantime, be safe, watch out for one another 
and enjoy this place we are so blessed to call 
our home. See you in the neighborhood. 

 
ANNE CELESTIN anne@prosourceadvisors.com 

Our Flags, Our Spirit
Have you noticed the flags in the Malaga Cove 

traffic triangle?  Prior to November 11, 2001 the flags 
were flown only in June and July to commemorate 
Flag Day and the 4th of July.  However, the day after 
9/11 (November 12, 2001), Pete Tepus of the City of 
PVE put up the flags in two rows – one of 9 and one 
of 11 -- so we would not forget.  

Speaking of flags, show your spirit by being a part 
of the 54th Annual 4th of July Independence Day 
Celebration.   Mark your calendars for Saturday, July 
4, 2014!  The event begins at 9:30 a.m. at Malaga 
Cove School.  

The Palos Verdes Independence Day Committee 
was founded in 1962 by PVE volunteers and 
continues to be funded solely by private donations 
from Peninsula residents. The Committee is now 
welcoming volunteers.  Be a part of our community 
spirit:  Contact Sharon Ryan at 310-378-3370 or by 
email: travelser@yahoo.com for more information. 
The event is free and open to all guests.

WE’VE GOT SPIRIT, YES WE DO. WE’VE GOT SPIRIT, HOW ABOUT YOU?

STUDY HALL 
Go to the PVE Neighborhood Watch website 

(www.pvenw.org) and check out the information 
about scams, safety tips, membership and more!  
New content updated all the time. 
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